CB-2030

Sayers, Margery

From: Anne Wang <wangyan0818@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 2:18 PM

To: CouncilMail

Subject: Supporting Council Bill 1 (CB1)

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Dear Howard County Council members,
I am sending this email to strongly support the Council Bill 1 (CB1). Most of the schools are overcrowded. For
example, the NES is projected to be 121% for the enrollment period 2021-2011. The bill CB1 extends the

waiting period from four to seven years to allow the County more time to actually fund, site, and build the schools
capacity the schools don’t have now. | completely support the bill and hope this bill can be passed.

Sincerely,

Yan



